
 

JUNIOR LEAGUE OF SAINT PAUL 
COMMUNITY ASSISTANCE FUND GUIDELINES FOR APPLICANTS 

 
Junior League of Saint Paul (JLSP) is accepting applications from 501(c)(3) 
organizations until 5:00 p.m. on October 1, 2017.  Applications should be for causes in 
the Saint Paul community and related to JLSP’s interest area of food insecurity.  
Approximately $3,000 is available, and JLSP is awarding grants of up to $1,000 each to 
three or more organizations.  Selected grantees will be notified in November 2017. A 
progress report from selected grantees is requested by March 2018.  Please submit 
completed application forms via email to office@jlsp.org by October 1, 2017, at 5:00 
p.m.  
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